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To whom this may concern  

 

This appears to be another simply a move to put a legal business out of business and 

to further erode our 2nd amendment rights.   

This bill does and would do nothing to prevent crime, it is only intended to further an 

agenda while targeting small businesses throughout the state.  Please quit wasting 

tax dollars by attempting to infringe  on the citizen rights. The ones that pay your 

wages.  

In the attempt to destroy federally constitutional amendments 2, 4,9,10, 14, the 

Oregon state legislators proposing this bill fully intend to further restrict the legal 

sales of guns to citizens. There are already laws on the books since 1968, if simply 

followed, they would have stopped all shootings, assassination attempts, and school 

shootings then. But they haven't been followed. This leaves removing all guns of 

'concern' and restricted magazines, the 'must be locked up when not in use' law (?!) 

and the FFL laws. Now, this will hamstring FFL sellers from selling legal guns even 

more, hindering their profits and business.  

It presents the question : Does the state of Oregon want to  strip the citizens of all 

rights to carry or sell guns and ultimately be labeled a criminal ?  

 

Thank You for reading and hopefully you can make the oath you swore , to protect 

the constitution , relevant.  

 

Sincerely 

 

Concerned Immigrant, Citizen and tax payer  

 

Torsten Kamrath  
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